
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_18_18 
 

You asked:  
   

Under the Freedom of Information Act, could you please supply the 
following information for each of the last three financial years (2014/15, 

2015/16, 2016/17): 
 

1) A list of payments, sponsorships, meetings or any other benefits the 
health board received or was involved in which were paid for by third 

parties (EG pharmaceutical companies etc). In each case, can you 
please give a basic summary of what the benefit was and its value?  

 
Our response: 

 

Under Section 21 of the Act, Cwm Taf University Health Board is not 
required to provide information in response to a request if it is already 

reasonably accessible to you. Responses are published via our Disclosure 
Log on the Cwm Taf University Health Board web site. Please see links 

directly to the information provided below: 
 

 CTHB_215_17 
 

The latest report related to the Standards of Behaviour Policy (which 
includes gifts and hospitality) is available within the papers received by the 

Audit Committee in September 2017 which are on the Cwm Taf Website - 
http://cwmtaf.wales/ (section – how we work / Decision making). 
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http://cwmtaf.wales/foi/disclosure-log/
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